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From: Barry Battista <b.battista@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, March 21, 2010 9:26 PM

To: secretary <secretary(@CFTC.gov>

Ce: b.battista@comcast.net

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
From: Barry Battista in Mechanicsville, Virginia

I do not see the sense in limiting an IB to a single broker. This would run many IBs out of business and put limits on new
applications that are now coming out (like trading Forex from an iPhone for example) while doing nothing to protect end
users. 1 hope you abandon this idea.

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.org/take-action/




